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Newsletter—4th March 2022

Our Value for March is Joy.

World Book Day

On Thursday we celebrated World Book
Day. The day started off with a whole
school assembly followed by lots of exciting
activities in classrooms. We were amazed
by all the different costumes.

Dates for your diary.

14th—18th March—Year 5 and 6 Residential
28th March, 3.15—4.30pm—Parent’s Evening
29th March 5.00—6.30pm—Parent’s Evening

Friday 1st April—Break up for Easter.

Our ducklings have hatched.

We received delivery of 5 eggs and an
incubator on Monday. The children watched
in amazement as all 5 eggs hatched and tiny
ducklings came out. We are looking forward
to watching them grow.

Reception—93%
Year 1—93%
Year 2—91%
Year 3—93%
Year 4—94%
Year 5—95%
Year 6—94%



